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DUCOR WOMAN ARRESTED IN PHOENIX FOR IDENTITY THEFT 
AND CHECK FRAUD 

 
On August 3, 2017, Criminal Investigators from the District Attorney’s Bureau of 

Investigations arrested Nancy Fleetwood, age 37, of Ducor, for allegations of 

check counterfeiting and identity theft.  

After conducting an extensive investigation, which included serving multiple 

search warrants, interviewing numerous witnesses, as well as obtaining video 

evidence, Fleetwood was charged with felony counts involving counterfeit checks 

that originated from Tulare County Health and Human Services and Tulare 

County Child Support Services. Fleetwood was also wanted on over $100,000 of 

outstanding arrest warrants for various drug-related offenses. 

Investigators located Fleetwood in Phoenix, Arizona, where she was arrested and 

extradited back to Tulare County. She was arraigned on August 18, 2017, on four 

counts of burglary, four counts of forgery, and one count of identity theft. A 

preliminary hearing is set for August 29, 2017, in Department 4 of the Tulare 

County Superior Court.    

Anyone with additional information regarding Fleetwood, or this case, is 

encouraged to contact Assistant Chief Gil Cardenas, Bureau of Investigations, at 

(559) 636-5410. 

 
Media inquiries can be directed to the Office of the District Attorney, County of Tulare  

Assistant District Attorney Kerri Lopez (559) 636-5494 


